CECRAOHN members,

Thank you for your ongoing participation with our occupational health nursing organization. We have a fantastic group of volunteer board members who work to help CECRAOHN thrive, but we cannot do it without all of you. 
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As you may have seen in an email from our national organization, the American Association of Occupational Health Nurses (AAOHN), a recent bylaws change passed earlier this month. The exact impacts of this remain to be seen, but the changes have the potential to profoundly affect our local CECRAOHN chapter. 

Details of the changes are here: http://aaohn.org/page/optional-chapter-structure. In short, the dues for national membership will decrease by $20 annually, and enrollment with your state and local chapters will all be optional rather than automatic. Today I am encouraging you, when you renew, to opt in and remain part of our local chapter, and to encourage others to join us. We are planning to keep our chapter membership fee at its current $20 (high return on investment!) 

CECRAOHN makes announcements about upcoming events, important legislation, and news related to our group via our website, which automatically sends these announcements via email  to you (so you don’t miss out on our events and such) if you sign up and opt in to the email. 
There are just 2 easy steps:
1. All to need to do is go here: https://cecraohn.nursingnetwork.com/ 
2. click the “sign up” button on the upper right of the page!

This year CECRAOHN is bringing a number of events to you. 
We will post details and registration information to our website as the dates draw closer.
(You will get email notification about these if you sign up to our website, as noted above.) 

· March 9: we will have a talk on the respiratory effects of wildfire smoke and a tour on a San Francisco Fire Department fire boat. Details on this will post to the website in the next few days. Space is limited. 
· April 8-10: the AAOHN national conference is in Jacksonville, FL 
· May 11: we will have a talk on wilderness health and safety at the Alpine Club in Mill Valley, then an optional hike. 
· In June or July we expect to hold a talk and volunteer event with the East Bay SPCA. 
· August 3: a talk and tour at Dandelion chocolate in San Francisco.
· September 6: a talk and short tour at the Stanford’s Hopkins Marine Station in Monterey and then and optional visit to the Monterey Bay Aquarium. We are planning to make this our annual member appreciation event, which means that members will be able to attend at no charge. 
· November 14-16: the CSAOHN conference at Embassy Suites in Sacramento. Details are pending but this has been a great conference and CECRAOHN plays a big role in getting this together. 

I hope that you see the value in your $20 investment in your CECRAOHN group, and we look forward to seeing you at one of our events very soon. 

All the best,
Matt DeAngelis
CECRAOHN President
